
Banglalink strategic assistant program

Career and Placement Center (CPC) arranged a seminar entitled “Banglalink strategic assistant
program” on January 27, 2016 at North South University. Banglalink, being one of the top tier
multinational companies, has always maintained a mutually beneficial relationship with North
South University. Recently, Banglalink has started a new talent hunt program called the
banglalink strategic assistant program. The program is a year-long training program that will
allow the strategic assistants to work in all the departments of the company and then determine
his/her strengths in the respective working areas. Being a talent hunt program, Banglalink has
targeted freshly graduated highly talented business minds to create a progressive career working
with Banglalink. There were a few officials from the Banglalink recruitment team present in the
session. Faisal Wali, Director, Career and Placement Center, Shahnaz Islam, Senior Job
Counselor, Career and Placement Center, Quazi Nafees Ahmed, Senior Recruitment Manager,
HR & Administration were the keynote speaker. Ayesha Saeed, Human Resources Business
Partner, HR & Administration, Rezwanul Arefin, Recruitment Assistant Manager, HR &
Administration, Khaled Bin Obaid, Organizational Development Senior Executive, HR &
Administration, Nusrat Jerin Akanda, Associate, Human Resources Business Partner, HR &
Administration also discussed about the program in details, in regard to the terms and conditions
of applying, and encouraged the students to apply for the program.


